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Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Rigo is having a very blessed and fruitful April.  He has seen many 
accept Christ as he preached a crusade and in numerous 
churches.   He has taught the counselors for the end of this month 
crusade in Limon (largest port city on the Caribbean).  Our crusade 
is sponsored by almost all of the pastors in that costal area.  
  
Rigo's schedule for the month of May includes 3, three-night 
evangelistic crusades, an opportunity to preach to a pastors 
group, a radio appearance, and to preach in several churches.  
PLEASE PRAY FOR RIGO AND THIS SCHEDULE. 
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Finally we have been able to print a quantity of very important pre-
crusade training materials.  We are grateful to God that he has 
provided the funds necessary. 
  
Because God greatly blessed our January Colombian evangelistic 
crusades, we have received invitations for Crusades in three 
northern cities in that country.  The best time weather-wise, is 
June or July.   We hope to have the pre-crusade training next 
month, and then hold the three Colombian Crusades in June.  Each 
of these groups of pastors have agreed to handle all of the crusade 
expenses, including Rigo's in-country expenses.  Rigo and I, by 
faith, are believing that we will have the $1000 necessary for his 
June airfare to Colombia. 
  
Judy and I had hoped to make a May ministry trip to Texas, the one 
we had to cancel this month because of my hospital stay.  
We anticipated preaching numerous times in 16 days.  Due to my 
slow recovery, this trip has again been delayed. 
  
Yesterday, a specialist saw reason for me to have further tests.  
Because there is continuing inflammation around major organs, I 
cannot have these tests for two weeks. The discomfort persists.  
 
My loving heavenly Father continues to place a burden in my heart 

to accept invitations of ministry in Guatemala, Costa Rica, and 
Peru. Through prayer and patience, we will wait until HE provides 
the means and the strength to travel to minister in our beloved 
Latin America.  
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Today, February 3rd, Rigo celebrated his 47 birthday. We are 
grateful to God for the way HE has used us and the oneness of 
spirit that we have shared during the four years that we have 
ministered together. 
 
PLEASE PRAY 

• For Rigo and the numerous opportunities of ministry that 
God has given him. 

• For the three evangelistic crusades next month in Costa 
Rica. 

• For the Crusades in northern Colombia and for airfare for 
Rigo. 

• For us to know God's perfect will for a ministry trip to Texas 
and then trips to Guatemala, Costa Rica, and Peru. 

• Please pray that our little team and organization will continue 
to be used mightily of our Lord to win many more to Christ 
and to exhort and encourage pastors throughout Latin 
America to live lives that evidence the presence and the 
power of our Lord Jesus Christ.  

 
Grateful for your prayer and financial support, 
 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out 
and mailed to: 
 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
 Grapevine, Texas 76051 
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Charles and Judy Moore  Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
mocb@aol.com    San Jose, Costa Rica 
http://www.moorereport.com RVA3RD@HOTMAIL.COM 
 
 
Pictures of previous seminars can be found on this web site 
http://www.moorereport.com 


